
Brazos County Commissioners Court
June 11, 2019 meeting

Item 3a

Potential Street Name Changes in 

Greens Prairie Road West Corridor



Proposal Process & Timeline

• Item developed in consultation with Brazos County 911. Purpose is to reduce confusion 

regarding street names for the traveling public and to enhance emergency response. 

• As portion of some streets are located outside College Station City limits, those changes 

would need to be adopted jointly with Brazos County.

• May 3rd – College Station Traffic Management Team, a multi-department staff committee, 

recommended proceeding with the proposed street name changes.

• May 21st – College Station Council Transportation & Mobility Committee affirmed to 

continue forward with the proposal.

• June 11th – Presentation to Brazos County Commissioners Court. 





Proposal Process & Timeline

• If Commissioners Court concurs, effort to rename all proposed streets will proceed.

• Notifications will be mailed to the affected addresses as well as courtesy notices to other 

stakeholders along the street corridors.

• The street renaming would be brought for formal adoption to the Brazos County 

Commissioners Court and College Station City Council later in summer 2019.


